
will be hosting a

Public Information 
Session and Open House 

for the Proposed 
St. Joseph Wind 

Farm Project

April 8th, 2008 
5:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

at the
St. Joseph Community Hall

The purpose of this public information session
and open house is to notify and inform the
local community of the Environmental
Assessment studies and latest developments
of the proposed wind project.

N O T I C E

and 



 













 





 



 

 

May 15, 2008 

 

Carl Roberts 

c/o Roseau River Anishinabe First Nations 

Box 200  

Ginew, MB 

R0A 2R0 

 

Dear Carl, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to follow up on the email sent to you earlier this week regarding the 

St. Joseph Wind Farm project.  I trust that you received my email and have had a chance to 

reflect.   

 

In the email I mentioned that a copy of our Project Description Document had been forwarded 

to you, and that I would appreciate the opportunity to address any questions or concerns you 

may have. I am enclosing a hard copy of the Project Description Document for your 

convenience. Please feel free to share this document with other members of your community, 

and to request their feedback when compiling your response. Please send a letter at your 

earliest convenience from the Roseau River Anishinabe First Nations group acknowledging that 

you have received and reviewed the Project Description Document. This letter would also be an 

opportune time to include any questions, comments, or concerns that your group may have 

regarding our Project Description Document or about the project in general. As I mentioned in 

the email, we are currently compiling our Environmental Impact Study report for the St. Joseph 

Wind Farm, and we would like to include any comments from your group in this report. Your 

feedback would be valuable to us in developing this project and in our goal of maintaining a high 

level of local engagement and involvement.  

 

Please feel free to get in touch at any time should you have questions or concerns regarding any 

aspect of this project. I look forward to receiving your letter. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

_____________________ 

 

Keith Knudsen 

Manager Development Engineering 

 

ph: 403-539-0839 

fax: 403-261-1708 

cell: 403-585-6761 

www.bowark.com 




